From: Dennis, Josh 
Sent: Friday, February 02, 2018 9:52 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Return

Steve,

I have returned for my trip to Ottawa, Canada sponsored by and as an ambassador of the US Department of Homeland Security. The Discussion revolved around what technology will look like for the next generation first responder.

Thank you

-josh

Joshua M. Dennis

The Chicago Fire Department

District Chief – Chief of Staff

Office of the Fire Commissioner

3510 S. Michigan Avenue, 2nd Floor

312-745-4200


Follow the CFD on Twitter @CFDMedia 

From: Dennis, Josh
Sent: Thursday, December 28, 2017 4:10 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: FW: Firefighter of the Future Workshop 

 

Steve,
 
I hope this message finds you well, upon your return from your holiday respite. I have been approved to fulfil the request below to represent the US DHS in discussions with Canadian public safety officials. I will provide all necessary info upon my return, assuming I am allowed back into the country.
 
Thank you
 
Respectfully,
Josh
 
Joshua M. Dennis
The Chicago Fire Department
District Chief – Chief of Staff
